
 
 
 
 
 
 
ARKANSAS COUNTY TREASURERS' ASSOCIATION 
Business Meeting 
11/15/02 
 

President Jo Rene Shurley called the meeting to order and welcomed and introduced the newly elected 
treasurers. 
 
The minutes of the August 14, 2002 meeting were approved as written and the Treasurer's report indicated a 
balance of $5,118.09 with an outstanding deposit of $926.25. 
 
The New Elect Seminar was announced for December 13 and notices will be sent by snail mail or posted to 
treasnet@ualr.edu.  
 
The 2003-2004 officers were introduced. 
 
Jo Rene had a list sent around for an update of the e-mail addresses. 
 
We are now contributing to our own scholarship fund for association members and their families due to 
illnesses and deaths. Please contact the Secretary/Treasurer with any names and information. 
 
We were all asked to remember Debra Buckner in our prayers due to illness. 
 
The next meeting will be in February (12, 13 & 14) 2003 at the N. Little Rock Hilton with a fish fry honoring 
the legislators on the 12th at noon (with our lunch at 11 a.m.). 
 
The Travel Award went to Joyce Adams, Dep. Treasurer, Miller County. Reminder: the travel award can only 
be won once. 
 
F.Y.I.: www.legaudit.state.ar.us (Fats/GasB) 
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Respectfullly Submitted, 
Jo West Taylor 
Secretary/Treasurer 1997-2002 


